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KIC's Response to the Lifting of the "Designated Area for Pre-Emergency Measures"
<Updated: July 9>

The designation of Hyogo Prefecture as a "Designated Area for Pre-Emergency Measures" will be
lifted on July 11 (Sunday). KIC's response to this, some restrictions will be lifted. However, we must
be careful against the spread of coronas, so we would like to ask all students, faculty members and

staff to continue to pay attention to the spread of the infection in their academic and daily lives.

{Period of application of this measure

For the time being, until the following announcement is made

1. Lectures and lab activity
Please attend classes and lab activity according to the instructions of your supervisors and
professors.
Professors will inform you if there are any changes. Please pay attention to communications

(E-mail and Moodle) from your professors.

2. Use of Facilities
(1) The facilities and Office are available from 9:00 to 17:00, Monday through Saturday.
(2) The library is open as usual.
(3) Please avoid crowding when using the facilities.
(4) Application and issuance of certificates will be handled during the above hours.
(5) Please continue to fill in your name and take your temperature when you come to KIC.
(6) When using the facilities, please make sure there is adequate ventilation. Please also make

sure that all windows are locked when leaving the building.
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